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A Happy New Year to All!

On behalf of all our staff, Winstars would like to wish all our members Seasons Greetings
and a Happy New Year!

2020 will be a year most of us will not ever forget. There will undoubtedly never be another
year like this in most of our lifetimes. As much as it has been a challenge, we must all give
thanks to our family, friends, neighbours, co-workers and essential workers for supporting
us throughout this global pandemic. 

Winstars has survived many ups and downs throughout the last 20 years. But, 2020 hit us
harder than all of the other fluctuations put together. But, Winstars is not going down
without a huge fight.

We have created and set new goals for our industry and our business. Our mission and
philosophy has remained the same throughout all of this, "to provide the best gymnastics
instruction along with a positive atmosphere for young people to reach their true potential
in gymnastics". We're here to stay and ready for your child to grow with their gymnastics.
Sports start right here. Be a part of it!

Gymnastics for All
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Creating New Goals for
Winstars
As we navigate through this pandemic and prepare our new facility for
opening in early 2021, we have been creating many new goals for
Winstars.

We are in the process of revamping our preschool recreational program
and more importantly starting with a change of program names.

There are many changes that will take place at our new facility. One thing that will remain the
same is our outstanding staff who will be preparing to deliver the quality gymnastics
programming all of you are use to getting here at Winstars.

Winstars is committed to upholding our great community reputation in the area of
recreational gymnastics. During this pandemic, it has become even more evident that our
children do require a strong physical outlet in order for the maintenance of good mental
health. This is why we hope to be up and running in early 2021 so that your child can regain
their physicality while enriching all other aspects of their lives.

Our new
facility will
bring changes
to our
gymnastics
programming.


